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Media Invited to Attend 

Symposium Examining Disclosure and Patient Safety Issues 
 

The Commission of Inquiry on Hormone Receptor Testing invites 
members of the media to attend the public symposium on issues 
pertaining to disclosure and patient safety.  A number of experts have 
been engaged to prepare papers and/or present information to the 
Commission.  
 
The Part II Symposium: Looking Forward…. will take place on April 
22 & 23, 2008 at 9:00 a.m. each day at the Inco Innovation Centre, 
Memorial University. Copies of papers and additional information can be 
found on the Commission website at: www.cihrt.nl.ca 
 
Eastern Audio will provide an audio and visual feed. As well, the 
symposium will be webcast.  Please note: The media protocol applied at  
the public hearings remains in effect during the symposium.   
 
Parking is available in two areas: 16-A (Free) and 15-B (Gated parking - 
$2.00).  Metered parking is also available throughout the campus.  A map 
of the university campus can be found at: 
http://www.mun.ca/campus_map/index.php 
 
For further information, please contact Ronalda Walsh at: 709-753-0794 
ext. 29, 709-699-3773 or by email at rwalsh@pilotcom.ca. 
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